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Exhibit 1

In connection with the renewal of the license for Station WH2XMJ, the following is noted:

- For any technical questions during processing, please contact:

Paul Bingham
paul.bingham@continental-corporation.com
(248) 391-5644

- The “Stop Buzzer” is now as follows:

Paul Bingham - (248) 391-5644


